
Star of the Week 
 

Purple – Sienna-Leigh 
Green – James 
Red  – Daisy 
Blue –  Archie 

 

Clubs 
Clubs ended this week 

New options will be circulated soon for 
after half term 

An extra session will take place for 
Nutrition Club on Tuesday 10th May. 

the final half term. 
 

Queens Green Canopy Tree 
 
 

Tameside Armed Services have 
this week kindly donated a 
Cherry Plum fruit tree in 
commemoration of the Queens 
Platinum Jubilee. This will be 
planted at the front of school in 
the orchard. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Swimming 
Red Class swimming 

lessons have now 
commenced every 

Tuesday until 19th July. 
 Tuesday 26th April 

 
Community Centre Event 
Saturday 7th May 1-3pm 

 
If you wish to make a planter 

or hanging basket, book a 
place to attend this event. You 
will need to bring a planter or 

basket. The compost and 
plants will be provided. 
Bookings essential by 

Thursday 5th May  
via 

info@Broadbottomvillage.com  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

KS1 SATS 
Pupils in Year 2 will be 

completing some tasks over the 
next 4 weeks during lesson time. 

These are to help form 
judgements in reading, writing, 
maths, spellings, and grammar. 

We aim to keep them as low key 
as possible 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

KS2 SATS Monday 9th – Thursday 12th May 
 

They are finally here, after months of hard work by all in Year 6. 
Currently, the traffic is bad, with many parents getting caught up in 

it. Please do not worry if this affects you next week. We will wait 
for everyone to arrive before we commence. If your child is ill 

during this week, let us know as soon as possible, so that 
arrangements can be made to sit the tests at an alternative time. 
Good luck Year 6 and Miss Hawkins, you are all well prepared and 

ready. A celebration lunch will take place on Friday to mark the end 
of this very important week. 

          

Pompom Sale 
Friday 13th May 

The school garden is festooned 
with jubilee yarn bombs. Many 
thanks to Pompom Club and for 

community contributions. 

 
 

The JLT will be selling Pompom 
Door Hangers on the playground 
on Friday morning and at home 

time for £3 each. 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 

5:16 

@broadietweets  

Class of the Week 
 

Green Class 
 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


       

 

 

                  

   



Junior Cricket is Back!!! 

Broadbottom Cricket Club junior training returns to 

the club for the 2022 season. 

 

 Initial Sign on night – Friday 29th April from 6:30 

 First session – Friday 6th May 

 10 weeks of fun cricket activities for out budding bowlers and batters 

 Food, sweets and drink on sale 

 League games throughout the season  

 Club Family Membership is required - £25.00 (other membership packages may be 

required with a senior player in the household) 

 £1 entry fee per training session. 

We’re looking forward to welcoming you all back. 

 

Hive Kidzzz 



 


